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I strongly oppose HB3521. Completely unnecessary bill that just further penalizes 

landlords when we should be focusing on increasing the housing supply. Housing 

goals are not being met, yet the aim of this bill is to discourage landlords from ever 

listing a housing unit until it is completely ready. It's already illegal to not return a 

deposit. Please vote NO on HB3521. 

 


